
From: Jeremiah DeHaven
To: jim@oceanodunes.org; info@slocleanair.org; secretary@recources.ca.gov; lisa.mangat@parks.ca.gov;

mat.fuzie@parks.ca.gov; john.ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov
Subject: Oceano dunes closure
Date: Sunday, March 18, 2018 12:53:36 PM

Hello, 
PLEASE reconsider closing anymore of the ODSVRA. Enough of the riding and camping area
has already been taken away. My family has been riding and camping in the dunes for 20
years. I live in Tulare County and we come to the oceano dunes for the fresh/clean air.. There
are many arguments to be made for keeping this area open and re-opening closed areas... False
science, corruption, lies etc..PLEASE DONT CLOSE ANYMORE RIDING AREA!!
THANKYOU
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